
21V-907 
Model Year 2013-2018 

BMW 3 Series, 5 Series, 7 Series 
BMW X3 SAV, X5 SAV 

EGR Cooler 
In-Car / In-App Communication – Safety Recall Reminder 

27 Jul 2023 
 
 

Title: 
BMW Safety Recall 21V-907 Exhaust Gas Recirculation (EGR) Cooler 
 
Text: 
Over time, the Exhaust Gas Recirculation (EGR) system’s cooler could internally leak cooling fluid. If the 
fluid combines with diesel engine soot particles, this could damage the engine intake manifold, and 
increase the risk of a fire. 
 
Contact an authorized BMW center immediately to get your vehicle repaired for FREE.  Dealer locator: 
bmwusa.com/dealer. 
 
Advise all drivers of this important information. 
 
For the latest updates to this recall, please visit bmwusa.com/recall. 
 
Short Text: 
Important Safety Recall 21V-907 Exhaust Gas Recirculation (EGR) Cooler.  Contact an authorized 
BMW center immediately to get your vehicle repaired for FREE. For updates to this recall, please visit 
bmwusa.com/recall. Dealer locator: bmwusa.com/dealer. 
 
Pop-Up: 
Important Safety Recall: Contact an authorized BMW center immediately to get your vehicle repaired 
for FREE.  Dealer locator: bmwusa.com/dealer.   
 
 


